

Hopland Band of Pomo Indians

3000 Shanel Rd., Hopland, California 95449 Phone (707) 472-2100 Fax (707) 744-1506

TRIBAL MEMBERS

As you all know, the pandemic has been an ever-evolving situation and as of recent, things seem to have gotten worse. In an effort to help prevent the spread of COVID-19, the Tribal Council will be closing all Council meetings to the membership until further notice.

We will still be reachable via email or phone. We apologize for this inconvenience but we must take into consideration the health and wellbeing of our community and membership. For everyone's safety, please continue to practice social distancing and wear your masks. Together we must do our part to help stop the spread of the virus and protect our Elders and families.

Sincerely,

Sonny J. Elliott Sr.,

Chair